

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 6th January 2023

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.

Happy New Year

We trust you have all enjoyed the Christmas break and New Year. It is lovely to see the children back in school. They are very enthusiastic and keen to learn and many have been telling us about their Christmas festivities, presents and adventures. We are now looking forward to an exciting new term ahead with lots going on. We would also like to welcome our interim headteacher, Mrs Davis to our school. She would like to thank everyone for the warm welcome she has received from parents, carers and children. She has thoroughly enjoyed her first week. She thinks the children and staff are one big happy family and is looking forward to the weeks ahead.



Helping Hands.

Our Parent Association, 'Helping Hands' are excitedly planning events for the year ahead. More details are to follow. If you are interested in joining Helping Hands please speak to Amy Crow or email CumberworthHH@gmail.com.

Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy Safeguarding Lead is Carole Kennerley. Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848.

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk